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Friday 21st January 2022 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Thank you for your continued support as we navigate through the ever changing Covid situation. 
Unfortunately, today I am writing to you with some sad news. After 7 years at Woodlands Academy, Mr 
Savage has decided that it is time for him to move on and he will be leaving Woodlands on 4th February. 
This also means that there will be no sports clubs in the last week of this half term.  
 
With Mr Savage’s support and guidance, this year our Football and Rugby teams won the first 
competitions in the school’s history and almost every team that has competed this year has come back 
with a medal. Our teams are regularly praised for the respect they show others in competition and more 
children than ever before have accessed sports clubs this year.  
 
Mr Savage has worked with almost every child in the school. He is a fantastic role model to them and this 
is reflected in the positive response we see around the school and in his lessons. He has been an asset to 
the school for a long time and, while we are sad to see him go, we wish him all the best in the next stage 
of his career. 
 
I will write to you next week to explain our plans for the next half term and the rest of the academic year, 
including our plans for clubs, which we are keen to continue. For now, I am sure you will join me in 
wishing Mr Savage all the best for the future and in ensuring that his last couple of weeks at Woodlands 
are some of the best he has had.  

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Ms C Hasker 
Acting Headteacher 


